
15 Jul 2014 - Tender Results Announced For Pungan-Namangan Highway Project - Uzbekistan

The tender results for the approximately USD 170 million Project, “Pungan-Namangan
Highway”, owned by the Uzbekistan Government and financed by Asian Development Bank
were announced on the 09th of July 2014. Yüksel has submitted the lowest bid in the tender.
The project scope covers the renovation of dual-lane 75 km highway and upgrading to four
lanes while the construction is planned to be completed in two years. The widening of the
highway is expected to help the economic development of the country and boost trade and
transport in the region.
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